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CHRIST THE KING CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

JULY 22, 2020 MEETING MINUTES 
  

A meeting of the Advisory Council (the “Council”) of Christ the King Catholic School 
(“CKS”) was held via video conference on July 22, 2020 at 5:30 p.m.  Dr. O’Sullivan opened the 
meeting with a prayer. 

 
Approval of the July 16, 2020 Minutes 

 
Mr. Archie presented the minutes from the July 16, 2020 Council Meeting (the 

“Minutes”).    Mr. Raymond moved to approve the Minutes, which Mrs. Snyder seconded.  The 
Council unanimously approved the Minutes. 

  
School Re-Opening Plan 

 
Dr. O’Sullivan reported that after meeting with the CSO and the Bishop, the decision has 

been made that all diocesan schools in Dallas County will start on campus learning on 
September 2nd.  There will be no e-Learning prior to that date.   The school year could be 
extended by one week in June, but no decision has been made with respect to extending the 
school year.  Dr. O’Sullivan reported that there may be opportunities throughout the school year 
to do e-Learning to make up for starting school in September instead of August. 

 
Dr. O’Sullivan reported that the school year will start with some half days and no school 

on Friday.  The current plan is for the students to attend school five days a week (full days) 
starting September 21st. 

 
 Dr. O’Sullivan also reported that there will be no extracurricular activities or sports during 
the first semester.  There is a possibility for these activities to resume in January, but that 
decision will be made at a later date.   
 
 The Council then discussed the re-opening plan as presented to the Council by Dr. 
O’Sullivan and Dr. Bosco.  Dr. O’Sullivan reported that there is a plan to have all school masses 
and that maybe half of the students will attend in-person and the other half of the students will 
watch the mass in their classroom. 
 
 Dr. O’Sullivan reported that the parent survey regarding whether a family intends to 
attend school in person or do virtual learning from home will be sent out today and responses 
are due by August 15th.  The re-opening plan will also be distributed to all families. If a family 
chooses to do virtual learning from home, that commitment will need to be made for the first 
nine weeks of school. 
 
 Dr. O’Sullivan and Dr. Bosco will be holding grade level meetings to review the re-
opening plan and answer any questions.  Mr. Hudson will also provide technology sessions for 
parents in August. 
 
 The Council discussed the screening process for students entering the school building 
each morning.  More guidance from the Superintendent is expected on this issue in the future. 
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Closing 
 
There being no further business to come before the Council, Dr. O’Sullivan closed the 

meeting at 6:12 p.m. with a prayer. 
 
 


